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Dear sirs

We are residents of St Marnocks bay estate in Portmarnock, and we would like to submit
an objection to aircraft noise between the nighttime house of 11pm and 7am.

Please respect the large number of housing in the area who would be further disrupted by
this level of noise.

Best regards
Dervla Fitzgerald





